
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Barbara H. Eccles, Secretary of Senate  
From: Christine Gottardo - Chair, Senate Undergraduate Scholarships and Bursaries 
Committee 
Senate Meeting Date: January 20, 2020 
Subject: Senate Undergraduate Scholarships and Bursaries Report 

 
 
The Senate Undergraduate Scholarships and Bursaries Committee met on Friday 
November 29, 2019.  The Committee reviewed its Terms of Reference and received an 
update from Josh Levac, Associate Registrar, Student Awards & Financial Aid.  The 
Committee also appointed committee members to evaluate applications for the Natural 
Sciences & Engineering Research Council of Canada (NSERC), Undergraduate Student 
Research Awards; the Northwestern Ontario & Simcoe County Citizenship Scholarship; 
the Robert Poulin Student Participation Award; the Lloyd Dennis Student Participation 
Award and the Presidential Scholarships. 

The committee was asked to review the attached policy – William A. West Medal.  As this 
policy was to establish a name change for a medal, the committee deemed this not to be a 
policy and recommends that Senate rescind the policy.  The name change will not be 
affected. 

I would therefore put forward the following motion: MOVED that Senate rescind the 
William A. West Medal Policy, November 23, 1988. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Dr. Christine Gottardo 
Chair, Senate Undergraduate Scholarships and Bursaries Committee 
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